
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF DUNDEE 

 PLANNING & ZONING BOARD 
 

Please take notice that the Town of Dundee Planning & Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on 

Monday, August 26, 2024 at 5:30pm, in the Town of Dundee Commission Chambers at 202 East Main 

Street, Dundee, Florida to hear the following items: 

 

 

TOWN OF DUNDEE TEMPORARY MORATORIUM  

 

Applicant: Town of Dundee 

 

Request: Ordinance No. 24-09 Temporary Moratorium 

 A request to temporarily suspend residential development orders and development permits 

within the town boundaries of the Town of Dundee, Florida. 

  

 



 

 

 
All interested parties who decide to appeal any decision made by the Town Commission with respect to any matter 

considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, may need to 

ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon 

which the appeal is to be based. [F.S. 286.0105] 

 

The Town Commission may continue the public hearing to other dates and times as it deems necessary.  Any 

interested party shall be advised that the date, time, and place of any continuation of these or continued public hearings 

may be announced during the hearing and that no further notices regarding this matter may be published. 

 

Any person requiring special accommodations because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the 

Town Clerk, Lita O’Neill at (863) 438-8330 or at Loneill@TownofDundee.com . 

 
 

mailto:Loneill@TownofDundee.com

